
NATIONAL CORPORATE SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY (CSR) FOUNDATION 
 

COMMUNIQUE 
18 April 2017 
 
The National CSR Foundation wishes to thank all NGO and non-profit making organisations that have sent in their 
requests for Registration.   
  
The National CSR Foundation invites  NGOs and non-profit making organisations, who are working directly with CSR 
beneficiaries to submit project proposals . 
 
NGO and non-profit making organisations may apply for funds based on the National CSR Foundation Guidelines 
2017.  Project Proposal Application Forms may be downloaded from the website of the Ministry of Social 
Integration and Economic Empowerment (www.socialintegration.govmu.org). 
 
Please also see the following documents of the National CSR Foundation Guidelines 2017 on the website: 
 

• Priority Areas and Approved fields of intervention 2017 
• Extracts from the National CSR Foundation Charter 2017 
• Extract from Finance (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 2016 
• Income Tax (amendment of schedule) Regulations 2017 
• Eligibility criteria for CSR registration of NGO and non-profit making organisation 
• Assessment criteria for CSR projects 
• Monitoring procedures for CSR funded projects 

 
Filled Application Forms for Project Proposals together with attached documents may be sent: (a) by post to 
National CSR Foundation, 7th Floor, Garden Tower, La Poudrière Street, Port Louis; (b) by mail to 
ncsrfoundation@csr.mu. You may also collect and/or submit the documents at the same address during office 
hours. 
 
The closing date is Tuesday  02 May 2017.   
 
For more information, please phone 405 5152 or 405 5169 (office hours) 
 
The National CSR Foundation reserves the right to approve projects within its guidelines  and subject to availability of 
funds. 
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